
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

Hope all is well with everyone. 

 

Regarding 4ak) Adoption of Ordinance Amending Mendocino County Code Chapter 6.36 and Chapter 

20.243 Regarding Cannabis Facilities 

 

 We are small cannabis farmers in Whitethorn Mendocino County and we strongly support MCA 

recommendations regarding these subjects, in hope that we small cannabis farmers succeed at our 

agricultural labor and growing our brands to satisfy public demands in the legal market.  

 

Making micro-business licenses more accessible in order to maximize the value of our crops and 

derivatives is of real importance for our craft not to diminish or more unfortunately to disappear. We 

hope you attend to our petitions. 

 

Thankfully, 

 

Joseph and Yeins Chestnut 

Lost Paradise Organics 

Member of Mendocino Cannabis Alliance 


